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From: Helen Robinett

Sent: Wednesday, 26 June 2024 5:25 PM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC

Subject: Higgins

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

| have lived in the seat of Higgins for 7 years now and | have a strong desire to be represented in
parliament by one member not several.

We have a beautiful community here and have been so very well represented by Katie Allen previously and
now by Michelle Ananda-Rajah.

Please take our request into consideration.

Regards

Heton Robinet/
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